
 

Bulletin #4 
2020 Rally in the100 Acre Wood 
March10, 2020 
 
To: All Competitors 
 
Subject: Entry Limit and schedule 
   

We want to thankeveryone who entered andwith a week to go and only a couple 

cars left of the waiting list we are expanding the field to include them because we 

anticipate that 1 or 2 cars will withdraw before the start of the rally. 

 

Also attached is the final schedule.  Justin Pritchard will be the Assistant Clerk of 

the Course at the event and Mark Williams is the steward. 

 

Thank you, 
Curt Faigle 
Chairman 
 
 



 
 



 


